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Message from Mrs Stamford

On Tuesday of this week
Year 10 had a fantastic visit
to the Scarborough Campus
of Coventry University.
Students took part in
various workshops delivered
by the university including
policing, health, business
and early years/primary
education.

This now means that the
Year 10 students have all
visited Hull University which
is classed as a middle sized
University, CU Scarborough
which has a small campus
and many students also
visited York University
which is larger and part of
the Russell Group of
Universities.

At Headlands School, we
pride ourselves on giving
students as many different
opportunities to help them
shape their future learning
and career. It was very
interesting to hear that
some of the Year 10 students
had been put off from the

idea of going to university
because they believed that
they were all huge - since
visiting the small campus at
Scarborough, they have now
changed their mind!

Over the next two weeks
Miss Mulligan is holding 6th
Form interviews with our
current Year 11 6th Form
applicants. It is still not too
late for Year 11 students to
apply to the 6th Form, the
application form can be
found at the following link;

https://forms.gle/
drGUBabpDpZVX37u6

Just a reminder that North
Bridlington Library is closed
next week for renovation
work, therefore parents that
access the car park will need
to make alternative
arrangements to drop off
and collect students from
School.

Mrs Stamford
Head of School

Do you want to escape School? One of our
Sixth Form students, Millie Saffery, has
created an online ‘Escape Room’ based on
Headlands School. Come to Room 74 at
12.05 to 1.45pm on Wednesday to attempt
the great escape. Prizes are available for
anyone who successfully escapes the
School! This is a part of Millie's A-level
Computer Science coursework.
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Mrs Bone’'s Newsflash

This week we hosted
the annual Hull and
East Riding Panathlon
here at Headlands
School. Panathlonis a
national charity which
gives young people
with disabilities and
special educational
needs the opportunity
to take part in
competitive sport
every year . This year's
event was led by our
amazing Sports Leaders
and it was incredible to
see so many young
people from across the
county here at
Headlands School
taking part in arange

of competitive,
challenging sports
activities.

Following the event
yesterday, co-
ordinated by our very
own Mrs Hoult (Lead
Practitioner - Sport),
she received email
feedback from schools
in Hull and the East
Riding about the
quality of leadership
our students
demonstrated and the
determination and
competitiveness our
students showed in
every single event. |

think this action shot of

Jack in Year 7
epitomises the event -
look at that focus! And
what amazing skill!
Truly proud of
everyone of our
students who helped
and took part -
#TeamHeadlands.

Best wishes,

Mrs Bone
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